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April 6, 1965

Dr. Leo Meyer
Hematology Division
Queens Hospital Center
Jamaica, New York

Dear Leo,

‘ It was reassuring to know you had an opportunity to re-
‘ cuperate in Palm Springs following your arduous trip to the

73 South Pacific.

‘Yes, please send the pipette along with the samples.

Best regards to you and Lillian.

Cordially,

William E. Siri
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